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To: CVG Airlines and Ground Operators 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 

Subject:  Lightning Strobe Relocation 
 

Date: January 6, 2016 

 

 The lightning strobes that are used to visually notify personnel of cloud to ground lightning within 5 

miles of the airport have moved. The visual strobe system is still in place on both Concourse A and 

Concourse B ramp towers but has been removed from the Concourse C ramp tower. These strobes 

have been relocated to the new KCAB Sign Shop building. This building as shown below on the map 

is adjacent to airfield entry gates NE-3 and NE-4 near the escort shack.  

 

 All airlines and tenants should remain familiar with the established severe weather procedures and 

take preventative steps to protect themselves from lightning strikes. The severe weather plan can 

always be accessed on the KCAB Customer Service SharePoint under the CVG Severe Weather 

Briefing folder. Please use the following link to navigate to the SharePoint site. 

(https://extranet.cvgairport.com/sites/kcabcs/SitePages/Home.aspx)  
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